
IMPORTANT UPDATE regarding Miracles Convention VI. Please read and share this post if you are 
planning to attend Miracles VI. 

Due to a miscommunication with our convention venue, the dates of Miracles VI are being changed 
to 1/30/2025 - 2/2/2025. If you have booked rooms with the Miracles Convention blocks at either 
Cedar Creek Hotel & Conference Center or Holiday Inn & Suites Wausau-Rothschild, please 
contact the hotel to verify your room dates and adjust if needed. Contact information is available 
on our website https://miraclesconvention.org/hotel-info/ 

Updated rack cards reflecting the new convention dates will be circulated soon, so keep your eyes 
open for those and please reach out to us via Facebook or info@miraclesconvention.org if you'd like 
to receive updated rack cards once they are available. If you have any current Miracles VI rack cards 
with the old dates at your meetings, please discard of those to prevent any further confusion.  

The Miracles Convention Board sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience this change might cause 
to our attendees for Miracles VI. We value all of our convention attendees and are working hard to 
make this the best Miracles Convention yet! 
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